MEMORANDUM


Date:
March 11, 2011

To:
CPMT Chairs, CSA Fiscal Agents, FAPT Chairs and CSA Coordinators

From:
Chuck Savage

Re:
Medicaid Federal Match Rate

The OCS received confirmation from DMAS this week that the federal match rate for residential and TFC regular CSA funded Medicaid services became 58.77% effective January 1, 2011.  Local share calculations will reflect this rate beginning with January 2011 DMAS payments.  At this time, it is our understanding the federal match rate will become 56.88% effective April 1, 2011.   We will confirm that rate in April and keep you posted should there be any change to this rate. 
Please contact me with any questions you may have.  Please to not respond to this memorandum via the List Serv.  

